
The Listing DePartment,
BSE Limited
25th Floor,
P.J. Towers,
Dalal Street Fort,
Mumbai- 400001

CODE: 5 4L75

The Listing DePartment,
National Stock Exchange of India Limited
"Exchange Plaza", C-1, Block-G,
Bandra - Kurla ComPlex,
Bandra (E),
Mumbai - 400051

NPOLYP VARD

SUBJECT: Disclosure uncter Reoulation 3O- Chanoe in Senior Manaoement

Dear Sir/Madam,

pursuant to Regulation 30 of sEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform regarding

change in the Senior Management Personnel of the company aS per details given below:

1. Mr. Sanjeev Kumar Budhiraja has tendered his resignation from the pot]!i?l 9f-S"l:?[
Vice president (Sales and Business Development) which is effective from today i'e., 20'"

December, 2023'

The details required pursuant to Regulation 30 of Listing Regulations read with SEBI Circular

20.t2.2023

dated 09.09.2015 are as follows:

Sr. No. Particulars Disclosures

1 Reason for change Resignation bY Mr
his personal issues.

Budhiraja due to

2. Date of cessation (relieving )

Brief profile (in case of appointment ) NA

4 Disclosure of relationship between director
( in case of Appointment of director)

NA

5 Copy of Resignation Copy of Resignation is enclosed.

This is for your information and record please.

Thanking you,

Yours truly,
For Vardhman PolYtex Limited

Ajay K. Ratra
Company Secretary

Encl: As above

Vardhman Polytex Ltd
An Oswal Group'Company
CIN: L1 71 22PB1 980P1C004242

Corp.Office: Vardhman Park,
Chandigarh Road Ludhiana - 141123
Punjab(lndia). Tel: +9 1 -1 61 -6629888

www.vpl.in
info@vpl.in

3.



RAJESH TAKSHMANAN

Sent:
To:
Cc:

From: Sanjeev Kumar Budhiraja < sanjeev.b@vpl.in >

05 December 2023 10:03

adish.oswal@vpl.in
rajesh. I @oswal g rou p.co m
resignation letter

Dear Sir,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the post of Senior Vice
President (sales and business development)

I sincerely apologize for the sudden timing of this announcement, however, to
pursue, certain personal issues back home,I have decided to resign.
Please consider it as my notice period as per company policy. I would be grateful if
you could relieve me at the earliest .

It has been a pleasure to work with Ogians in the last couple of months. It was a
great learning for me.

Thank you for your suppoft and the great opportunities to pursue my interests in
many areas, which have prepared me well for my next challenge.

I wish all Ogians all the best in their future endeavours

Warm wishes,

Sanjeev Kumar Budhiraia
Sales & Business Development
Vardhman Park, Chandigarh Road, Ludhiana, Punjab L4ll23
T: +91 161 66298881 Extn: 242 | M: 98747 98375
sanieev.b@vpl. in I http://www.oswalsroup.com/
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